
Sheep Supply Chain 
Training Program

Department of
Primary Industries and
Regional Development

The Sheep Supply Chain Training Program is a funded custom training 
program for individuals who wish to pursue a career in the agrifood industry. 
Specifically, the five-day residential program in Western Australia (WA) will 
focus on the sheep meat and wool industries.

For more information on the program and application process, please visit  
agric.wa.gov.au/sheep/sheep-supply-chain-training-program 

Katanning and Perth
20–25 January 2019

Who should apply?
Individuals from various disciplines, 
both undergraduates, recent graduates 
and postgraduates are welcome to 
apply. Your studies do not have to be 
specific to agribusiness or agrifood, 
however, a demonstrated interest to 
work in the sheep industry is desired. 
This is open to all sectors of both the 
meat and wool supply chains.

Key benefits
By completion, you will:
•	 develop a sound understanding of the theoretical concepts 

and technologies relevant to sheep supply and value chains 
- what a supply/value chain is, importance and value-add. 

•	 take part in the ‘walk-the-chain’ experience.
•	 network and share ideas with senior industry practitioners 

and experts in the Western Australia sheep industry.
The program will be highly interactive with a mix of classroom 
style lectures, industry presentations and site visits.
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